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May 5, 2009 
 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  Honorable School Board Members 
 
FROM: Kendra Goodman, CPPB, Purchasing Agent 
 
RE:  East Coast Technical Assistance Center 
  Contract renewal for 2009 – 2010 School Year 
 
The attached cooperative agreement between Osceola County School Board and the District 
School Board of Pasco County with East Coast Technical Assistance Center is for services 
that will be provided throughout the District through East Coast Technical Assistance Center 
for the Title I and migrant education programs. 
 
The funding is federal in the amount of $14,100. 
 
At this time, we respectfully request your approval to renewal the attached agreement with 
the above-referenced facility for the period of July 1, 2009 through June 30, 2010.  Should 
you have any questions regarding this matter, or if I can be of further assistance, please feel 
free to contact me at your earliest convenience. 
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